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January 3, 2019 

Carrie Stoltz 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1 07 Sutliff Avenue 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

Subject: LeMay Property: Variance request for closure activities. 
BRRTS #: 03-16-560360, PECFA #: 54880-2934-21 

Dear Ms. Stoltz, 

A variance request is being submitted for having a Professional Engineer conduct a file and 
closure request review and to sign the closure package (as required by the state) for the 
subject property located at 721 Belknap Street in Superior, Wisconsin. The cost estimate is 
as follows: 

File/Document Review by Professional Engineer 
(Variance: 6 hours @ $94.13/hour = $564. 78) 

METCO is requesting a variance in the amount of $564.78 to complete the above workscope. 
Upon state and client approval of the proposed workscope and budget, METCO will proceed 
with the project. 

Should you have any questions, comments, or recommendations please contact me at our La 
Crosse office (608) 781-8879 or email atjasonp@metcohq.com. 

Sincerely, /) 

~ ~ /6-<-... ~ 
Jason T. Powell 
Staff Scientist 

Attachments 

c: Mike LeMay- Client 

Environmental Consulting, Fuel System Design, Installation and Service 


